United Nations Development Programme



October 26, 2011

Dear Mr. Fabiancic,

The UNDP Belize Country Office in its effort to build capacity in the office and amongst stakeholders has maintained constant communication with the Capacity Development Group within the UNDP Regional Center for Latin America and the Caribbean (RBLAC) through its Poverty Reduction and Democratic Governance portfolio.

In light of the existing collaboration and future initiatives being planned with the Capacity Development Group, the CO fully supports the Capacity Regional Programme being developed for the period January 2012 to December 2013 under the project titled "Strengthening national capacities to meet the MDGs in Latin America and the Caribbean". To that end, we have designated Mrs. Jay A. Coombs, our Poverty Reduction and Democratic Governance Programme Officer as the UNDP Belize liaison.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Diane Wade Moore Officer in Charge UNDP Belize

Sr. Niky Fabiancic
Regional Deputy Director
Regional Center for Latin America and the Caribbean
United Nations Development Programme
New York